
 

 

21 November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Newlands House Gallery Petworth 

 

The Photography department is delighted to offer Year 12 and 13 students the opportunity to visit the 

Eve Arnold ‘To know about Women’ exhibition in Petworth on Friday 1 December 2023.  Her photos 

explore themes of social injustice, civil rights, religion, power, fame, sexuality and birth. 

 

We will leave Midhurst Rother College by minibus at 10.30am and aim to return by 1.30 in time for 

the end of the school day.  

 

The cost of the trip is £9.50 to include transportation and entrance and complimentary guided talk to 

the exhibition.  This contribution is voluntary as the College could not bear any of the cost of the visit 

without reducing our ability to provide the resources that are essential for curricular needs.  The visit 

will not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.   If you are unable to 

contribute please do not hesitate to contact me in confidence.  Some financial support may be 

available – please contact your child’s Head of Year. 

 

Payments may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  

You can then give consent and make a payment.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from 

Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal.  If you require support with the online process, 

please contact our finance department at finance@mrc-academy.org.  If you do not have access to 

the internet please make cheques payable to “Midhurst Rother College”.   

 

If you would like to discuss the visit, please contact andrew.hayward@mrc-academy.org. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr Andrew Hayward 

Teacher of Photography 
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